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On Tuesday, October 15, 2013 at 5:36pm the Harvey School District 152 Foundation 

members held their regular Foundation Meeting. The meeting was called to order by Kay 

Giles, President. Present: Superintendent Dr. Denean Adams, Kimberly Jones, John Ball, 

Toni Eberhart, Richard Matthews, Joan Millender, Joseph Whittington, Harry Jones and 

Kay Giles. 

 

Members reviewed the minutes from the September 17, 2013 meeting. Members approved 

and accepted the minutes as presented. 

 

The treasurer’s report was not available at the time of the board meeting. 

 

Kay Giles provided a Gala update. The Foundation has received support via reservations 

and sponsorships contributions. However, we are in need of additional support.  In 

addition, Joan Millender and Kimberly Jones acknowledged that Ingalls Hospital and U. 

S. Bank respectively would be providing sponsorship for the Gala. We are still in need of 

donations for the meals for the band members at a cost of $25 per person. Joseph 

Whittington and Joan Millender acknowledged that they make be able to assist with this 

endeavor. There will also be a 50/50 raffle drawing to generate some additional funding. 

Joseph Whittington also made mention of the fact that he would be providing at least 

three baskets for the silent auction and two paintings. 

  

The Mini Grants are due by October 18, 2013. 

 

The Executive Director is looking forward to attending and supporting the Gala.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:11pm. 

 

 
Prepared by: Kimberly Jones 


